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Monday 13th June 2022 
Re: Cultural Day – Pupil Initiative. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to inform you about our upcoming Cultural Day!  As a way of 
celebrating the diversity in our school, we’re holding a day where we spend time 
understanding more about the different cultures that we all come from. 

 

On June 30th, we would like to encourage your child to wear a traditional outfit from 

their culture.  If this is not possible, children came come to school wearing clothes the 
same colour as the flag of their country.  Any contribution to the day, no matter how 
small, will be important – so even if it’s just that you want to come in uniform and 
wear different coloured socks – that’s fine – as long as they’re colours that you find in 
the flag of your country. 

 

We’ll also have an assembly at the end of the day where we can see each other and 
celebrate the glorious diversity in our school community! 

 

Kind regards, 

Effie Blue Walters and Anika Tefaj – Year 6 

Thank you to Lucia Tongue and Alice Briggs for the help! 

 

(Best regards, 

Paul 

 
Headteacher) 
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